
The Director & Staff of the Bureau congratulates Dr. G.P. Obi Reddy, Principal Scientist,  
Division of Remote Sensing Applications upon his selection as a Fellow of NAAS  

 

Upon his selection as a Fellow of the prestigious National Academy of Agricultural 

Sciences, New Delhi from 1st January 2023, the Director & Staff of ICAR-National Bureau of 

Soil Survey & Land Use Planning, Nagpur and its Regional Centres appreciated and 

congratulates Dr. G.P. Obi Reddy, Principal Scientist, Division of Remote Sensing 

Applications for his outstanding contributions in the field of remote sensing and GIS 

applications in natural resource management and bringing laurels to the institute. Dr. Reddy 

informed that with great humility and responsibility accepting the prestigious NAAS fellowship 

and mentioned that it is indeed a good recognition for ICAR-NBSS&LUP and its all staff 

members. He sincerely thanked the NAAS, New Delhi for recognizing his contributions, 

Hon’ble DDG (NRM) and former Directors of the Bureau for their valuable guidance, 

colleagues and all the staff members with whom he worked. 

  
 


